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Message from my desk……….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a Great Week!!!!  Jason Hurley - Relieving Principal 
 

We would like to thank the Bland Shire Library for organising Roland Harvey to visit our school last 
week. The students had a fantastic time and were all highly motivated after his lessons. Next week 
we have our first big event in the term 4 calendar for our year 5 students. Next Tuesday at 9am all 
students in year 5 will be delivering their speeches at morning assembly. Students will then vote for 
who they think will best represent them in 2016. We would like to extend a welcome to all members 
of our school community to be present for these speeches.  
 
Our kinder orientation program has been running each Monday and it has been fantastic watching 
the confidence of these young students grow. Next Monday will be our first full day orientation, all 
students will need to bring lunch and recess for this day.  
 
As the term comes to a close teachers are very busy, however please remember if you have any 
concerns or questions about your child's education our doors are always open. 
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What’s Going On! 

 
 
 
Kindergarten Orientation: 
Next Monday will be the first full day of school for our Kinder Orientation students. We 
wish them a fun and exciting day and hope they are not too tired by the 3.00pm. 
Please remember to pack a broad brim hat, piece of fruit, lunch, a water bottle and a toy 
to show for news. 
If you know of anyone with a child ready to start school in 2016,  
please get them to contact the School for further information. 
 
 
Swimming for Sport: 
This program will continue until Tuesday 8th December. Please ensure that your 
child/children continue to bring a rashie or shirt to swim in, a towel, swimmers and 
goggles (if needed) each week, along with $3.90 for the bus and admission costs, $2.00 if 
you have a season ticket. 
 
Uniforms: 
Please find attached an expression of interest for uniforms for 2016. This will be passed 
on to Wendy’s Embroidery so enough stock can be purchased. 
 
Middle School: 
Please remember to send $2.00 each Thursday for your child to be transported to the 
High School for Middle School. 
 
Presentation Night Trophies: 
If you have a trophy at home that you received at last year’s Presentation Night, please 
return it to the Office as soon as possible. 
Planning for the night has begun and your help 
is appreciated. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Week 5 
2t h  Nov 
6t h  Nov 

 
Kindergarten 
Orientation 

 
Swimming 

 
 

 
Middle School 

 
School 

Assembly 

Week 6 
9t h  Nov 
13t h  Nov 

 
Kindergarten 
Orientation 

Full Day  
9am to 3pm 

 

 
Swimming 

 
 

 
Middle School 

 
School 

Assembly 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport Awards 

Braidy Woods 

Gab Dionela 

Logan Johnson 

Renee Burgers 

Merit Certificates 

Kaylee Johnston 

Chris Woods 

Sharn Ferguson 

Emily Ryman 

Ally Apolony 

Montanna Humphries 

Student of the Week 

Lily Judd 

Andrew Clements 

Kaelan Ferguson 



 
 

Uniform for 2016 
 

As t he num b er  o f  st ud en t s at t end ing Top p y Schoo l con t inues t o  grow , it  is 
im p or t an t  t o  m ake sure t hat  t here are suf f icien t  sh ir t s and  un if o rm  f o r  f am ilies 
t o  p urchase in  ear ly 2016 f rom  Wend y’s Em b ro id ery.  
To  help  w it h  t h is w e w ould  like t o  co llect  som e in f o rm at ion  ab out  t he sizes and  
t yp es o f  un if o rm  each  f am ily w ould  in t end  t o  p urchase ear ly next  year  f o r  t he 
new  schoo l year . 
• Top p y Schoo l Po lo  Sh ir t s w it h  crest . Sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 (Kid s) S, M, L, XL 

(Ad ult s) 
• Hat s w it h  crest . Sizes: S, M, L 
• Po lar  Fleece Jum p ers w it h  crest , sizes as ab ove f o r  sh ir t s 

Royal b lue skor t s, Grey shor t s & t rousers and  Royal b lue shor t s & t rack suit  p an t s 
are also  availab le at  Wend y’s Em b ro id ery b ut  also  at  o t her  ret ail out let s like Best  
& Less Schoo l Zone o r  Low es.  
For  a sm all f ee Wend y can  also  em b ro id er  your  f am ily nam e on  any it em s o f  
clo t h ing t o  m ake t hem  easy t o  iden t if y. 
Please com p let e t he f o rm  b elow  and  ret urn  it  t o  schoo l by Mond ay 9t h 
Novem b er  so  w e can  p ass on  t he in f o rm at ion  t o  Wend y. 
If  you w ish  t o  secure your  p urchase o f  any o f  t he ab ove un if o rm  it em s f rom  
Wend y’s Em b ro id ery, w e suggest  you call in  t o  see her  and  p lace an  ind ivid ual 
o rd er  in  t he next  coup le o f  w eeks as sup p liers o f t en  cease t rad ing over  
Chr ist m as and  ear ly January.  
 
Family Name:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: THIS IS NOT AN ORDER… 
 
 

Uniform Type Size Quantity 
Eg: Po lo  Sh ir t s 12 3 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   



 
 
 
 
 
 
VOLUNTEER AWARD – YOUTH & OPEN CATEGORIES 
Sport and Recreation are again holding the Central   West Winter 
Sport Volunteer Award.  It’s the end of the winter sporting season, 
but its not too late to recognise the efforts of the outstanding volunteers who keep sport going 
in our communities. The Award has separate categories for both open and youth (25years and 
under) to recognise the importance of all aged volunteers in grassroot sports.  
In 150 words or less tell us how your volunteer is worthy of being nominated. All nominees will 
receive a certificate, with the winner and runner up being awarded $250 & $100 (respectively) to 
spend on approved sports development programs. It’s a great way to say thank you to a coach, 
committee member, official or manager. It’s a simple process that wont take long, but will make 
the nominee feel valued as a volunteer.  
Nominations can be made online via the Sport and Recreation website 
sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/volunteeraward or call 6362 6623. 
Nominations close Friday 6th November 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melissa’s Swim School – 
0401 735251 

 
2015/2016 Sw im m ing Lesson  
Dat es 
 

Block 1 – 7/8/14/15 
Novem b er  2015 
Block 2 – 5/6/12/13 
Decem b er  2015 
Block 3 – 4/5/6/7 January 
2016... 
Block 4 – 30/31 Jan /6/7 Feb  
2016 

 
To  reg ist er  p lease con t act  m e 
on  Facebook o r  em ail 
m js152@b igp ond .net .au 

4 Fem ale gu inea p igs f o r  sale 
$15.00 each  

con t act  Sim one Koop  
0415798610 

https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/node/2141
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Saturday 7th November 2015 
 

            Wyalong Hall        10am til 3pm 
 

Morning, Afternoon Tea & Lunch Available 
 

Tables $15 each  
 

RSVP: Friday 30th October 2015 to Neil 
 Ph: 0419 481 378 or email toppypandc@hotmail.com 

                   


